
 
 

 

 

 

June 11, 2019 

 

Regarding the email stream on the NWNW directors list serve on 2/26/19 and 3/6/19. 

 

The tone and derogatory remarks that were directed towards Eric Simon of Goose 

Hollow Foothills League were communicated in a way that was inappropriate for 

neighborly communications. NWNW disavows the unprofessional comments made in 

this email stream. 

 

This communication is to declare, as the President of NWNW, that all NWNW board 

members, past and present, are expected to treat each other and the public with civility 

and respect. Written and verbal disparaging remarks have no place in any NWNW 

communication. 

 

 

 

Kristin Shorey 

President 

Neighbors West Northwest 

 

    


